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Dear Mr Smith,
SENIOR ROAD SAFETY AUDITOR ACCREDITATION

| refer to your application for Senior Road Safety Auditor Accreditation to the
Department for Transport, Energy and Infrastructure (DTEI).

| am pleased to inform that you have fulfilled the requirements for the
accreditation of a Senior Road Safety Auditor and that your details will be
placed on the DTEl's “Register of Private Sector Accredited Road Safety
Auditors” list. The list can be found at:
http://www.dtei.sa.gov.au/documents/contractsandtenders/prequalification

In order to retain accreditation, it is the responsibility of the accredited auditor to
submit a copy of a recent road safety audit for the attention of Manager, Traffic
and Access Standards by no later than 30 June of each year.

Further, it is the responsibility of each auditor to advise the Manager, Traffic and
Access Standards of any changes to their details listed within this register.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact
Phil Stratton, Manager, Statewide Traffic and Operations Unit on the above
telephone number.

Yours sincerely,

S Hrae

Stephen Pascale
Manager, Traffic and Access Standards

3o September 2011
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